
at&t Mary K. Keyer AT&T Kentucky T 502-582-8219 
General Attorney 601 W. Chestnut Street F 502-582-1573 
Kentucky Legal Department Room 407 marv.kever@att.com 

Louisville, KY 40203 

April 26, 2010 

VIA OVERNIGHT MAIL 

Mr. Jeff Derouen 
Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
21 1 Sower Boulevard 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602 

lPU5LlC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

Re: Notice of Express Phone Service Inc.’s Intent to Adopt the Interconnection 
Agreement Between BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. and New Talk, 
Inc. 
PSC 201 0-00161 

Dear Mr. Derouen: 

BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc., d/b/a AT&T Kentucky is in receipt of 
Express Phone Service, Inc.’s Notice of Intention to Adopt, filed in the above-referenced 
case on April 22, 2010. This letter is to notify the Commission that AT&T Kentucky is 
investigating this matter and requests an opportunity to respond to Express Phone’s 
Notice on or before Tuesday, May 11, 2010. 

Should you have any questions, please let me know. 

Sincerely, 

I 
Mary K.kbyer 

CC: Douglas F. Brent, Esq., Stoll Keenon Ogden, PLLC 
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